
http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=64145 

Falls City hospital limiting visitors
(KLZA)--Community Medical Center in Falls City has implemented visitor
restrictions due to the high rate of influenza in the community.

Hospital Administrator Ryan Larsen said in a news release that only 1-2 primary
family or caregivers can visit patients. This can be a spouse, adult child, or
another person designated by a patient.

In addition, no one under the age of 18 will be allowed to visit patients. No visits
are allowed by those that are ill or have symptoms of influenza.

Nurses will be permitted to make exceptions in appropriate situations.

Anyone with questions may contact the Administration at 402-245-6503.
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